[RExX UraNIUM CORPORATION @

P. O. BOX 1238

FARMINGTON, NEW MEXICO PHONE DAvis 5-5682

n.
February 27, 1959 ;7

0oil Conservatibn Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road
Aztec, New Mexico

Gentlemen:

We acknowledge receipt of your letter dated February
25, 1959, regarding over-production on our Royal-
Rex #2 well,

Please be advised that we will shut in this well

until the over-~production is made up, and that we
will suspend shipment until the over-run is made

up.

Very truly yours,
REX URANIUM CORPORATION

M-M

ames W. Scanlon




